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Madam Director — General,

In my previous letter addressed to you, concerning the murder case of radio journalist
from Serbia, Luka Popov, I informed you that the perpetrators had been arrested and that
they had confessed to the crime. The investigation that had been carried out established that
the motive for the murder of Mr. Popov was robbery and not his activities as a radio
journalist.

Having in mind that you submit an updated Report on the Safety of Journalists to the
Intergovernmental Council of the IPDC every two years, and that the case of Mr Luka Popov
will be mentioned in the report that is due in 2018, we would be grateful if the information
we provided to you regarding this case were published on the UNESCO website dedicated to
the safety of journalists.

Hoping you will respond positively to our request, I remain

Mrs Irina Bokova
Director-General
UNESCO

Paris

Cc: Communication and Information Sector
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